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Update on Rapid Delivery Housing Belcamp, 
   
The construction of the 38 units at Belcamp is in progress both on site and off site. 
  
The enabling works to relocate the ESB Sub Station on Belcamp Avenue have been completed. 
  
The roadway extension on Moatview Avenue has been set out and a top wearing course is now laid. 
  
Work on excavating the foundations and  floor slabs are in progress and the first houses will be 
delivered to site in late March 2017 
  
All 38 houses will be completed in September 2017. 
  
A progress report will be included in the Housing Manager's area report each month until the project is 
completed 
 
 
Brian Byrne 
 
Administrative Officer 


